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NOTICE 
 
 

TO:    All Members of Staff and the Student Fraternity  

 

DATE: 29th January, 2025 
 

 

SUBJECT:  FEBRUARY, 2025 EXAMINATIONS   
 

 

We would like to inform all the staff and the student fraternity 

that the semester examinations will be taking place from 

Monday 3rd February, 2025 to Saturday 15th February, 2025 

notwithstanding the industrial action called by the staff Unions of 

UASU, KUSU, and KUDHEIHA Workers. 

 

Consequently, all staff members are obligated to perform their 

duties diligently and ensure that the examination process remains 

uninterrupted.  

 

The University remains committed to safeguarding the 

fundamental rights and welfare of all staff and students while 

ensuring the smooth delivery of academic programs and 

institutional operations. 

 
Prof. Dr.-Ing. Benedict M. Mutua, PhD, Rer. Nat., EBS 

VICE-CHANCELLOR 
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